
 

5th July 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your son/daughter’s full progress report is now accessible via Progresso. The link for this service can 
be found at the bottom of the Campion School’s homepage under useful links, Progresso log in: 
(http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk ).  
 
On the report are comments about effort, behaviour and homework.  In addition there is a Working at 
level for each subject. You will see an End of Year target and an End of KS4 target. The numbers are 
linked to GCSE grade equivalents, with the ”c” being at the lower end of the grade and the “a” being at 
the top end.   If students are net yet reaching the “1” standard of a GCSE grade they will be awarded a 
“W” which means working towards the level 1.  Further information is available on the school website 
under the Parents tab. It can be accessed at http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/208/assessment  If 
you have any further questions please contact me.  
 
Your son/daughter will be discussing their progress report with their form tutor and/or learning mentor. 
In particular this will ensure that in any subjects where he or she is in danger of not reaching their target, 
they understand what actions they need to take to improve their progress in that subject ready for next 
year. 
 
If you have specific questions about your son/daughter’s progress in a certain subject, please contact 
the subject teacher directly.  If you have questions about the progress report format or about your 
son/daughter’s progress in general, please contact your son/daughter’s form tutor.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with your son/daughter’s academic progress at Campion School 
and we wish you a safe and happy summer holiday. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Isobel Ashmead 
Assistant Headteacher 
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